FREEDOM OF INFORMATION ACT 2000/ENVIRONMENTAL INFORMATION REGULATIONS 2004 
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

You asked:
1.

How many equal pay claims have been made against your council in the time period between 31 December 2018 and 29 December 2023. 
One.

2.

Please share the cost of claims closed/settled with compensation paid for successful claims in the last five years (31 December 2018 and 29 December 2023) in relation to equal pay claims. Please include the following information in the table: 

Compensation paid
£0

Defence costs paid
£0
Claimant Costs Paid
£0
Total Paid


£0

The one claim above was withdrawn by the Claimant prior to final hearing.

3. 

What is your council's current estimated equal pay liability? 

The Council does not have any current financial liability in relation to employees who have commenced legal claims for equal pay.

You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, please write, explaining your grounds of appeal, to: 

Internal Review

Information Governance & Risk
Email: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk
